
Invitation to SAS’ Q4 2022 teleconference 

SAS will publish the interim report for the fourth quarter of the fiscal year 2022 on 
Wednesday, 30th November 2022, at approximately 08.00 AM (CET). A teleconference 
and webcast for investors, analysts and media will be held at 10.00 AM (CET). 

Anko van der Werff, President & CEO and Erno Hildén, Executive Vice President & CFO 
will present and comment on the report. 

The presentation will be held in English via telephone or https://edge.media-

server.com/mmc/p/v2j4gzvq 

No advance notification is necessary. 

Dial-in details for the conference call: 

DK: +45 354 455 77  

FI: +358 981 710 310  

NO: +47 235 002 43  

SE: +46 8 566 426 51   

UK: +44 3333 0008 04  

Pin: 13 96 37 66 # 

The presentation and the report will be available on https://www.sasgroup.net after the 
publication. 

For further information, please contact: 

Louise Bergström, VP Investor Relations, +46 70 997 0493 

SAS, Scandinavia’s leading airline, with main hubs in Copenhagen, Oslo and Stockholm, flies to destinations in Europe, 
USA and Asia. Spurred by a Scandinavian heritage and sustainability values, SAS aims to be the global leader in 
sustainable aviation. We will reduce total carbon emissions by 25 percent by 2025, by using more sustainable aviation 
fuel and our modern fleet with fuel-efficient aircraft. In addition to flight operations, SAS offers ground handling 
services, technical maintenance and air cargo services. SAS is a founding member of the Star Alliance™, and together 
with its partner airlines offers a wide network worldwide. For additional information, please have a look at 
https://www.sasgroup.net 
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